
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

www.fdot.gov 

 

For Immediate Release 

March 25, 2020 

Contact: Daryl Goss (386) 984-5392 

Daryl.Goss@dot.state.fl.us 

 

Detour Planned for I-95 North to I-10 Flyover 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s 1-10/I-95 Operational 

Improvements project, the I-95 north to I-10 flyover will be detoured Friday, March 27 from 

10:30 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. for bridge construction activities. I-95 north will remain open. 

I-95 north to I-10 west: I-95 north drivers who wish to take I-10 west will be detoured to the 

Park Street exit. At the bottom of the ramp, take a right turn onto Park Street north toward Forest 

Street, take a left turn onto Forest Street west, take a left on Edison Avenue, turn left on Stockton 

Street, turn left on Irene Street and connect to the I-10 west ramp. (See map below.) 

Alternate route for truckers: Truckers traveling north on I-95 who wish to take I-10 west are 

advised to take an alternate route by using the I-295 West Beltway towards Orange Park and 

use the I-10/I-295 West Beltway interchange. 
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FDOT hired Archer Western to complete this $126 million project in early 2021, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

For more information about this project, please visit Your10and95.com. 
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